
 
 
 
_ 
 
 

Press Release 
1 Constitution Drive 

Phone 886-6011 - Fax 886-0605 
www.hudsonpd.com 

 
For Immediate Release 

 
Date: March 19, 2016 
Authorized by:  Sgt. Gosselin 
Contact: Shift Supervisor 
 
On March 18, 2016, the Hudson Police Department initiated an investigation of Forgery 
and Identity Theft that occurred at St. Mary’s Bank locations in Hudson and 
Manchester.  On March 16, 2016, two female subjects in a white SUV made a 
transaction at the St. Mary Bank drive through in Hudson.  Later, on the same day, the 
pair made several transactions at the St. Mary’s Bank drive through located at 234 Elm 
Ave. in Manchester.  A short time later, the females made a transaction at the St. 
Mary’s Bank drive through branch at 200 McGregor Street in Manchester.  When the 
women attempted to make another transaction, the clerk became suspicious; this 
caused the female suspects to flee the area.   At this time, the bank estimates a loss of 
over $5000.00.  
 
The Hudson Police Department is asking the public’s assistance in identifying the 
female suspects.  Please contact Officer Ron Cloutier at (603) 886-6011 or 
rcloutier@hudsonnh.gov with any information. 
 


